
 
Temporal  unavailability of FATCA, CRS / DAC2 and CbCR / DAC4  reporting 

services via "Ariadni" 

 
 

The Tax Department informs that due to the upgrading of the computerized systems, the 

FATCA, CRS / DAC2 and CbCR / DAC4 reporting services via Ariadne, will not be available for a 

short period of time on 04/12/2017. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  
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